
EXECUTIVE ORDER NO. 3        April 21, 2020 

 

Governance of Department and National Delegates 
 

      Pursuant to Section 304 -Delegates for Department Meetings and Convention (pages 33-34), wherein it is stated that Delegates 

and Alternates to the Departments shall be elected at a regular meeting of the Auxiliary not less than thirty (30) days prior to the 

Department Convention, the National President hereby lifts the above restriction and extends the voting for Department Delegates 

to include the months of March, April, and May provided the list Delegates and Alternates to Department Conventions is submitted 

by May 31, 2020. (If you are unable to vote on 2020 Delegates/Alternates due to the Corona Virus, you may submit your 2019 

elected Delegate/Alternates.) 
 

    Pursuant to Section 305-Delegates for National Convention (page 35), should an Auxiliary not be able to elect National Delegates 

and Alternates to the 2020 National Convention at its April meeting, the National President hereby includes the months of March, 

May and June so that Auxiliaries now has the inclusive period of  March through June, 2020 for elections and submission of 

Delegates/Alternates provided the list is completed with names and membership identification numbers and submitted/inputted in 

MALTA by June 30, 2020 or emailed, mailed and received at National Headquarters by June 30, 2020. (The names and membership 

Identification Numbers are available in MALTA.) (If you are unable to vote on 2020 Delegates/Alternates due to the Corona Virus, 

you may submit your 2019 elected Delegate/Alternates.)   

 

All Department delegates and alternates must be submitted by May 31, 2020 in order to have your vote counted. All National   

Delegates and Alternates must be submitted by June 30, 2020 in order to have your vote counted. 
 

     Those Departments that have Delegate Fees are hereby advised that any Delegate fees collected are to be used solely to defray 

the expenses for the 2020 Department Convention (Traditional or 1 Day Convention) or be refunded to the Auxiliary or individual(s) 

who paid a Delegate fee for 2020.  
 

Executive Order No. 3 shall remain in effect until the COVID-19 virus restrictions are lifted for your area and the 

2020 National Convention has been completed. 

       
By order of Peggy Haake, National President        

 Veterans of Foreign Wars of the United States Auxiliary 

      

                  
Attest:  Ann Panteleakos, National Secretary-Treasurer 

            Veterans of Foreign Wars of the United States Auxiliary   
 

 

 

 


